STRATEGIC MONITORING COMMITTEE 15™ APRIL 2005

BUDGET MONITORING 2004/05
Report By: County Treasurer

Wards Affected
County-wide
Purpose

To note the position with regard to revenue budget monitoring as at 28th February
2005 for Programme Areas in 2004/05.

Financial Implications
As detailed in the attached Cabinet report dated 17th March, 2005.
Background

The report on Budget Monitoring 2004/05 considered by Cabinet on 17th March 2005
is appended.

RECOMMENDATION
THAT (a) the contents of the attached Cabinet report dated 17th
March 2005 be noted;
and
(b) the Committee considers whether there are any issues it

wishes to be brought to Cabinet’s attention.

BACKGROUND PAPERS

Cabinet report on Budget Monitoring dated 17th March 2005.

Further information on the subject of this report is available from David Keetch, Assistant County Treasurer, on

(01432) 260227
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